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Next Meeting:
Tuesday, 7 pm 
28 August 2012 

at the 
Grayslake Area 
Public Library

100 Library Lane
Grayslake, IL

Milcopex 2012 
Wyndham Hotel 
4747 S Howell 
Milwaukee, WI 

Sep 21, 22 and 23

MSDA Fall Show 
Comfort Inn and Suites

600 Milwaukee Ave 
Prospect Heights, IL 

October 6 and 7

Last month, Chuck Skittino and  Tom Willer commented on the Rocky Mountain Philatelic 
Library (RMPL - http://www.rmpldenver.com/start.do) presentation "Preparing a Family 
Member OR Friend to dispose of your collection".

Walter gave the monthly Treasures report — we currently have $3,215.11 in the bank.

This month, Jerry Nylander will speak on two topics: "An Insider's Story of Scott's Catalog 
Listings and Pricing" plus "Explaining the Stamp Expertizing Process."  Jerry, long time Chicago 
area collector, brings decades of experience and philatelic expertise to bear on these two 
interesting subjects.

As you remember, Jerry Nylander (with Larry S. Weiss) 
received the Walter W. Hopkinson Memorial Literature 
Award for the best article or series of articles published in 
The United States Specialist during 2009.  It was awarded in 
2010.  They co-wrote about the newly discovered patterns of 
the double line USPS watermark.  Jerry (see picture to the 
left) spoke to us in October 2009 on this subject.

2012-2013 Officers:
Dr Tom Willer – President
Bill Schultz – Vice President
Dave Sadler – Secretary
Walter F. Veile - Treasurer

Beyond the Perf is the online extension of the USA 
Philatelic catalog, Beyond the Perf was developed 
to bring collectors more in-depth information 
about stamps, cancellations, and related events. 
[http://www.beyondtheperf.com/].

This month's edition covers: Edgar Rice Burroughs: A Century of Tarzan stamp, A Flags 
Finale: Every Last Detail about the Flags of Our Nation series, the  new first stamp in the War 
of 1812 series: USS Constitution and  a link to "Ask Steve Kearney" (the Executive Director of 
Stamp Services] question via INTERNET form.


